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Bonneville Fuels Corporation 
Attention: Mr. Gerald Gentry 
1600 Broadway, Suite 1110 I 
Denver, CO 80202 

Dear Mr. Gentry: 

A field investigation was Conducted on July 23, 1990 by yourself and Dale Wirth 
of ray staff on Bonneville Fuels Corporation's Proposed Fullerton Federal 14-33 
Gas Well. The well is located in Township 27 North, Range 11 West, Section 14, 
1850 feet FSL and 18I50 feet FEL, Federal Lease SF-078094. The proposed access 
road w i l l require a large Cut to climb over the ridge and a sharp turn to enter 
the proposed well pad. The proposed well pad wi l l require a 23 foot cut in the 
northwest corner, 18 
edge on the east sid 

foot cut in the southwest coirner and is bordered by a c l i f f 
e. ' 

Due to the extreme nature of! the topography, fragile soil conditions, significant 
disturbance, and difficulty in reclamation, we recommend that the site be 
relocated farther west. We consulted with our resource geologist and feel that 
relocation of the proposed well w i l l not compromise the integrity of the pictured 
c l i f f s formation. 1 

A field investigation was conducted by Dale Wirth and yourself on August 14, 1990 
for the new staking location of 2420 feet FSL and 1995 feet FEL. This location 
will avoid the large cuts required for the access road and well pad and will 
minimize significant disturbance to the topography and soils, and improve 
reclamation. We prefer this location over the originally proposed location for 
the Fullerton Federal 14-33 -

Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss these recommendations, please 
contact Dale Wirth at (505)j 327-5344. 

Sincerely, 

Of 

Ron Fellows 
Area Manager 
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Uen tlemen •' 

I have examined the application dated 3/3^(~Y^& 

for ̂ ^^^M^J^L&f- ^£^A^^£Ly£^^ 
Operator Lease & Well No. 

Unit, S-T-H 
and my recommendations are as follows: 

Yours t r u l y , 


